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January 2024

Dear Applicant

The Governors and I thank you for the interest you have shown in our school and the key post of Headteacher.  We believe that this is an exciting opportunity, and that the successful applicant will be joining a happy and welcoming school.  We are now looking for an outstanding and enthusiastic Headteacher to lead and further develop the school.
Our school was built for purpose and opened in 2008.  With our long-serving Headteacher, Mrs Elaine Kucharski, retiring in August 2024, we wish to appoint a new Headteacher with effect from 1st September 2024.

As a Governing Board we are looking to appoint an inspirational new Headteacher with a proven record of highly effective leadership, with the aim of delivering the best that we can for our pupils.  We are looking for a Headteacher who is able to build on all we have achieved and be ambitious, aspirational and excited about the school’s continued journey of excellence.

The school has a very special ethos and culture, and it is one that we are proud of and wish to maintain and expand upon.  The support offered to parents and families through the Pupil Family Partnership Team helps bring together a close relationship between home and school.  This can be vital in maintaining a family’s trust in education, especially if previous experiences have not been positive.

We hope that by reading the information pack, and by considering how your own skills match those needed to meet this fulfilling role, you will feel inspired to apply for the post of Headteacher at our school.

Visits to the school are welcome, please feel free to contact the Clerk to the Selection Panel to make an appointment.

We look forward to meeting you.

Yours sincerely

Michael Inman

Chair of Governors
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